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Increased capacity in Oregon's electric transmission system is critical to the state's 

economy and to the well-being of its citizens. Relatively quick and cost-effective Grid 

Enhancement Technologies are smart approaches while long-term solutions emerge. 

I support HB 3336 because it will lead our utility companies toward higher utilization 

of these technologies. 


